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"The Muslim Professionals Forum (MPF) extend their deepest 

condolences and prayers for the victims and families of the horrific 

attack in Manchester on the evening of 22nd May 2017. We 

wholly condemn the attack which left 22 dead and over 50 injured, 

amongst them children, has deeply shocked the whole country and 

in extension, the rest of the world.  

 

The MPF commend the emergency services who have worked 

tirelessly over the last 24 hours to save lives and bring the injured 

to recovery. The MPF also extend their appreciation for the acts of 

solidarity from members of the public who indiscriminately pooled 

together to support those affected. It is times like these that the 

community needs to come together for the common goal of good 

and stand together in times of crisis." 


